November 13, 2020

Jotul Holdings S.A. - Statement on Interim Financial Report for the half-year ended
30 June 2020

Jotul Holdings S.A. (the “Company”) hereby refers to the Interim Financial Report for the half-
year ended 30 June 2020 (the “Interim Report”) as published on 6 November 2020. The
Company further informs that the Interim Report has not been subject to an audit nor
reviewed by an auditor.

This information is information that Jotul Holdings S.A. is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse
Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out
above, at 13:00 CEST on 13 November 2020.

For further information, please contact:

Jonas Bloom, CFO
Telephone: +47 91000104

Email: jonas.bloom(@jotul.no




